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 SECTION 00050 
 
 ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

Magnolia Municipal Auditorium Demolition Project 
Duplin County 

 
Separate, sealed BIDS for the County of Duplin for the Magnolia Municipal Auditorium 
Demolition Project will be received by Duplin County at 224 Seminary St, Kenansville, NC 28349 
until   10:00 am  Eastern Time on June 30, 2023 and then at said office publicly opened and read 
aloud.  The bidder shall show such evidence by clearly displaying his or her current license number 
on the outside of the sealed envelope in which the proposal is delivered, to ensure that the BIDDER 
is properly licensed under Chapter 87, General Statutes of North Carolina. 
 
The project will include demolition and removal of existing auditorium structure and remediation 
of the site, to include, but not limited to, removal and proper disposal of hazardous building 
materials and demolition debris, backfilling of dirt, and topsoil, leveling, and seeding of cleared 
site.   
 
The Information for Bidders, Bid Form, Drawings, Specifications and other CONTRACT 
DOCUMENTS may be examined at the following locations:   
 
The ADAMS COMPANY, Inc., 708 Abner Phillips Rd., Warsaw, NC 28398 

 
Digital copies of the CONTRACT DOCUMENTS can be obtained via email from the office of 
the Engineer located at The ADAMS COMPANY, Inc. at 910-293-2770 or 
adamsco.robert@gmail.com.  Printed copies of CONTRACT DOCUMENTS may be obtained at 
the office of the Engineer located at The ADAMS COMPANY, Inc., 708 Abner Phillips Rd., 
Warsaw, NC 28398 upon payment of $200.00 for each set.   

 
All project related questions are to be submitted in writing to Robert Houston at 708 Abner Phillips 
Rd., Warsaw, NC 28398 or adamsco.robert@gmail.com. 
 
No Pre-Bid meeting will be held. 
 
This project is funded through Duplin County, NC with Community Development Block Grant – 
Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) funds by the North Carolina Office of Recovery and Resiliency 
(NCORR). Bidders are advised to carefully review regulatory requirements included in the project 
specifications. All applicable laws, ordinances, and the rules and regulations of all authorities 
having jurisdiction over construction of the Project shall apply to the contract throughout. Duplin 
County is an equal-opportunity employer. Minority-Owned and/or Woman-Owned Business 
Enterprises are encouraged to reply. 
 
No bidder may withdraw his/her bid within 60 days after the actual date of the opening thereof. 
 
The County of Duplin reserves the right to waive any informalities or to reject any or all bids. 
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Bid, Performance, and Payment Bonds will not be required for this project. 
 

 
  June 15, 2023                Davis Brinson    
 Date       County Manager 
 
 


